
From: Stewart, Harry M (Mike) JR LTC USARMY DHA FBCH (USA)
To: Elliott, Robin
Cc: Shivji, Shabbir CIV (USA)
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: RE: amendment request (UNCLASSIFIED)
Date: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 9:32:41 AM
Attachments: (E) 03 Astafyeva NRC 313.pdf

CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED

Good morning Robin,

Thanks for the discussion regarding the amendment request.

Attached is CPT Astafyeva's NRC 313 A as requested.  As discussed, she is
qualified for 35.100, 35.200, and 35.300 even though the program she is
currently covering is only 35.100 and 35.200.

LTG Place became the DHA Director on September 3, 2019.

Please let us know if you have further questions.

v/r,
Mike

-----Original Message-----
From: Elliott, Robin [mailto:Robin.Elliott@nrc.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2019 4:41 PM
To: Stewart, Harry M (Mike) JR LTC USARMY DHA FBCH (USA)
<harry.m.stewart4.mil@mail.mil>
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] RE: RE: amendment request (UNCLASSIFIED)

Mike,

I also noticed that LTG Place signed the amendment instead of ADML Bono.
When did that change?

Thanks,
Robin

-----Original Message-----
From: Stewart, Harry M (Mike) JR LTC USARMY DHA FBCH (USA)
<harry.m.stewart4.mil@mail.mil>
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2019 3:27 PM
To: Elliott, Robin <Robin.Elliott@nrc.gov>
Cc: Shivji, Shabbir CIV (USA) <shabbir.shivji.civ@mail.mil>
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: amendment request (UNCLASSIFIED)

CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED

Good afternoon Robin,

Thanks for the update.  If possible, could you send me a draft to review
before issuance? 

As for Ireland Army Community Hospital, my understanding is that facility is
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still in the process of decommissioning and will send a request for
termination when finished.  Since they are under an individual NRC License,
there should be no need to add this facility to the DHA NRC License to avoid
any confusion with decommissioning.

As for Lackland AFB, my understanding is that facility has terminated their
permit with the Air Force MML.  That facility should not be listed on the
DHA MML.

Please let me know if you would like to discuss any of the above.  I will be
in the office tomorrow morning, but have offsite meetings in the afternoon.

Thanks,
Mike

-----Original Message-----
From: Elliott, Robin [mailto:Robin.Elliott@nrc.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2019 2:00 PM
To: Stewart, Harry M (Mike) JR LTC USARMY DHA FBCH (USA)
<harry.m.stewart4.mil@mail.mil>
Cc: Shivji, Shabbir CIV (USA) <shabbir.shivji.civ@mail.mil>
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] amendment request

Hi Mike,

I am working on getting your request out tomorrow.  I understand that you
are not adding Ireland Army Community Hospital and Lackland AFB because they
are undergoing decommissioning.   I assume that you will submit an amendment
at a later date since you said they are transferring to the DHA as well.
Please let me know if this is not accurate.

Thanks,

Robin

CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED
CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED
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